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Bill Analysis 

 

HB 3929 provides that process validation for a medical marijuana business licensee’s product 

shall be voluntary. The measure directs the State Health Department to develop standards and 

requirements for a licensee to achieve process validation by October 1, 2023. The standards for 

process validation shall include initial requirements to achieve process validation, the 

requirement licensees to track inventory, record and document retention standards, testing 

requirements, license revocation procedures, punishments for willful violations, a maximum 

annual registration fee of $2,500.00, and criteria for eligibility of testing labs.  
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